
Rock Your Socks for World Down Syndrome Day this Friday! 
Good afternoon, 

Get ready to Rock Your Socks this Friday, March 21! We're inviting all students to join us in raising 

awareness for World Down Syndrome Day. To participate, wear your most mismatched, colorful, and 

zany socks to show your support and spread awareness. 🎉🧦 

Check out the flyer below for more details. Let's make this day fun and meaningful together!  

 


